
Dear Students and Parents of students, 
Namaskaram. You might be aware of various news regarding examination, admission 
and reopening  of the colleges. As per current statistics revealed by the Health Ministry, 
WHO, ICMR, etc., the seriousness of COVID pandemic will be severe. Hence, our dear 
students  of Sri Sarada College for Women should serve as "Social Health 
Ambassadors" awakening the local people to be serious about the virus and insist to 
adhere to all the precautionary measures  continuously  shared by the media. Be safe.  
 
With regards, Director and Secretary. 
 


